
 
 

January 20, 2023 
 
State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812 
 
Subject: Extension of Public Comment Period; SCH# 2022020194 
 
As the lead agency, the City of Santa Maria is extending the public comment period for the 
Richards Ranch Annexation (AN2021-0001) from February 6, 2023 to March 7, 2023. The 
extension is resulting from a request for extension to March 7, 2023 by the Santa Barbara 
County Local Area Formation Commission (LAFCO), a responsible agency on this project 
under CEQA. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dana Eady, Planning Division Manager 
Community Development Department  
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